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Update 
 
On Sunday, September 13, the first annual Urbana Art Expo was held at the Civic Center. In 
total, 22 artists showed and sold their work at the juried exhibition. Over 380 people attended by 
the event, and around $5,300 in sales were generated in one day. The City charged a 10% 
commission fee to benefit the Urbana Public Arts Program. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends that the Public Arts Commission share any comments, suggestions, and 
concerns that they might have on the Urbana Art Expo.  
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